News Release
Adair County Health Department
For immediate Release:

Adair County Health Department is communicating to the public that eclipse
glasses provided by the Health Department have been recalled and should not
be used to view the sun or eclipse.

Name of product: AOSHR Solar Eclipse Glasses-CE and ISO Certified Safe
Shades for Direct Sun Viewing.

The Health Department purchased this product from Amazon .com. On August 17,
2017 Amazon.com communicated the following:

“Amazon has not received confirmation from the supplier of your order that they
sourced the item from a recommended manufacturer. We recommend that you DO
NOT use this product to view the sun or the eclipse.”

If you have these eclipse glasses, discard them immediately or return them to the
Health Department.

Please contact Jim LeBaron, Administrator should you have questions:
660-665-8491

Jim.LeBaron@lpha.mo.gov
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